
Want School Meals? 
Anticipation of this fall has every indication that we will be back 

on our regular school lunch program…. 

What does this mean to YOU? 

It means that you will have to qualify for Free/Reduced priced meals 

again or ‘pay the price’!!!     

A Lunch Application MUST be on file by May 31st, 2021, to qualify for 

free lunch for the 1st 30 days starting on August 11th.  Please submit 

your application ASAP **BONUS- An application may also qualify you 

for other programs throughout the county! 

As rules dictate – any student that was on free or reduced meals this year will have a 30 school 

day grace period for submitting a new application for next school year.  HOWEVER, this only 

applies to students that have an application on file THIS year.   

Apply NOW so you don’t have to PAY-UP!!          

www.myschoolapps.com 

 

 

http://www.myschoolapps.com/

